
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 24, 2021  

To: House Committee on Judiciary House Subcommittee on Equitable Policing; others 

Re: I OPPOSE [HB 3164]...[ORS 162.247]  is just fine the way it is written. 

People should always obey the Police. 

[HB 3164] should be renamed as the "Get out of Jail Free Card." 

I am sick and tired of "Protestors" using the 1st Amendment to our sacred Constitution as a shield to assault 

Police Officers and to disobey Police Orders to disperse. 

[ORS 162.247] does not need any modification. What is needed is "behavioral modification" of damnable 

"Protestors" who cause all sorts of mischief. 

I support the 14th Amendment of our sacred Constitution. Equal treatment under the law. 

If a Police Officer breaks the law, that person is no longer a Police Officer but a Defendant. 

No special privileges for anybody. 

I also do not support the Multnomah County District Attorney's conduct with reference to not prosecuting 

criminals stemming from the riots in Portland. 

[HB 3164] is bad legislation. 

          Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                            /s/ David S. Wall 
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